Member Message May 12, 2020

Dear Mothers and Sisters,

Please know that you and your communities are in our prayers during these days. While
Jenny and I are working from home, plans for the Eucharistic Congress are moving

ahead. We are beginning to meet on a regular basis with Fr. Dennis Gill and a core group of
persons from the Archdiocese of Philadelphia to solidify arrangements. The website for the
Congress is now live (the registration portal will be open shortly) and you can see it

here: http://archphila.org/eucharistic-congress/. Additional resources and information
will be added to the website over the coming weeks.

The Hilton Foundation would like to help financially support programs for youth and
young adults led or animated by Catholic Sisters along the US/Mexico border. Specifically
they are interested in programs which, "Expand services to disadvantaged and
vulnerable youth and young adults aged 15-25 and their families. Areas of
focus include: education, food, security, health care, human trafficking and
youth entrepreneurship." Additional information may be obtained by

contacting maureenday@fst.edu.

God bless you and your communities in this Easter season.
In Christ,

Sister Mary Christine, RSM
Executive Director

2 CMSWR

Vision Statement
The Council of Major Superiors of Women Religious will be a collaborative body of life-giving women religious
committed to "the full flowering" of religious life in the United States by placing our collective feminine genius at
the service of the Church and one another. CMSWR will be a wellspring of hope and a trusted resource for the
ongoing revitalization of religious life and the New Evangelization.
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